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     Bulletin 

 

Date:  November 29, 2021 

Bulletin: Driving School Owners and Operators 

From:  Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services Division 

RE:  Driver Education Training Vehicle Service Extension 

 

With the challenges presented by the COVID 19 pandemic, the MDOTMVA is extending the service life of driver 
education training vehicles by one year. Vehicles due to be removed from service on or before December 31, 2021, 
may remain in service until December 31, 2022. This does not include vehicles extended last year. The vehicles 
must continue to meet the Maryland State safety inspection requirements outlined in regulations.  

 

 

 

 

 


